
SAM 2 Analysis to March 26th 2024  

  

The SAM2 data was incomplete in the period to March 26th as this included battery changes, etc. 

However, analysis of the file which covered Northacre / Attleborough road from January to March once again showed 

certain issues. 

54% of records showed vehicles at or below 30mph and thus 46% were over 30mph. Once again over 10%, this time 

13% were over 35mph. 

The peak time for speeding vehicles was once again between 7am and 10am. 

Continuing to report that we have over 10% >35mph and that this happens mostly in the peak morning time, whilst 

of academic interest, does nothing to address the problems our parishioners experience trying to leave their 

properties or dog walking. 

There is an old saying in improvement methodology: No data without analysis, No analysis without action. It is time 

for action thus we should lobby both Speedwatch and the Norfolk Police to undertake camera checks on the worst 

roads at the busiest times. Beyond this we might explore the provision of permanent speed displays such as those in 

Great Ellingham. 
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